
Planned work 
affecting your 

water supply has 
been postponed

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

MR6



We apologise that 
due to unforeseen 
circumstances, planned 
interruption to your 
water supply has  
been postponed.

We will inform you of the new  
date as soon as possible, with  
a minimum of 48 hours notice.

Visit www.affinitywater.co.uk/newpipes  
to find out more or call 0345 357 2407
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Scan this QR code for 
more information


